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I SUPPORT [HB 2605]. 

 

Our nation needs more independent newspapers and other assorted journalistic 

publications. 

 

More and more newspapers are being scooped by multimedia corporations which 

breeds censorship and the untruthful publication of misinformation. 

 

Local events should be of journalistic interest and I personally enjoy the stories. Of 

course, some of the editorial commentaries are "bush-league" but, it is still an 

opinion. 

 

[HB 2605] is good Legislation...a rarity to be sure but, Good Job! 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 


